SOUTHWESTERN HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING 8-26-24

     The August board meeting was held at Wakonda Church and called to order at 6:00pm. Board members George Davis, Nick VanPatten, Penny Harrison, Pete Conrad, Jon Shelness, Joe Harrison, Steve Utterson and Steve Sarcone were in attendance
The minutes of the July 15, 2024 board meeting were reviewed and approved.
The Treasurers report dated 8/26/24 was reviewed and approved as summited by Heather Carman.
The record setting Neighbors Night Out picnic was reviewed.  It was decided to keep it in line with the national date. Keep the same format in the future. This event is very popular and well attended. Our cost with mailings and food is over $5000.  Gift certificates for drawings were correct at two per Board member.  500 meals were served with a wide variety of public officials in attendance. The two-hour time frame (5-6:45) worked well.  
Scrub Day is Saturday September 21, Assignments will be set in the September Board meeting. It is suggested to have a donation bucket this year. 
Continued problems with homelessness and general property upkeep are on the increase in our neighborhood.  We will address this in future general meetings.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15.
Minutes are submitted by George Davis for Ginny Renda. 
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